
MOON LAKE

*T«1LEA
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November 17, 2022

Utah Public Service Commission

C/0 Gary Widerburg
Heber M. Wells Building
160 East 300 South, 4"^ Floor
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111
Tel: (801) 530-6716
gwiderburg@utah.gov

RE: Moon Lake Electric Association, Inc.'s 2022 Wildland Fire Protection Plan ("WFPP")
Summary ("WFPP Summary")

Dear Mr. Gary Widerburg:

Moon Lake Electric Association, Inc. ("MLEA") has been proudly serving the local communities
within the Uintah Basin since 1938 for all of their electricity needs. As such, MLEA is dedicated
to protecting these communities by implementing effective mitigation measures thereby reducing
the risk of disaster and ruin associated with wildfires.

Pursuant to Utah Code § 54-24-203(2) and § 54-24-203(4), MLEA respectfully submits this
second annual WFPP Summary which was approved by MLEA's Board of Directors at their
September 21, 2022 Regular Board Meeting. The WFPP Summary contains the following
updates:

• Expenses incurred during 2022 to implement the WFPP.

• Details of completed plan implementation activities during 2022.

• Plan implementation (completed and scheduled) for high-risk areas identified by MLEA
and mitigation strategies for those locations.

• Any modifications to the WFPP during 2022 and the reason for said changes.

Please feel free to reach out to me at cmiles@mleainc.com with any related concerns or
questions.

Submitted respectfully,

Curtis Miles

Operations Manager for MLEA


